
Plan to have a wild time at Service Above Self Safari event! 

    
 

 

Deadline for next newsletter (5/31) is Sunday, May 30, at noon; 
submit to news@uticarotaryclub.org  

TAKE ACTION:  www.uticarotary.org 

 

May 24, 2021 

ROTARY THIS WEEK! 

This Week’s Program 
 

 

Rotary Club of Utica is presenting its first 
“Service Above Self” event, to be held Thursday, 
June 17, 2021, at the Utica Zoo and virtually via 
Zoom. At the event, the Club will honor deserving 
individuals for their community service, all of 
whom have been nominated by the community at 
large. After the awards presentations, there will 
time to “get wild” with attendees and music by 
Sydney Irving. Proceeds from the event will 
benefit Rotary Club of Utica Service Fund as well 
as Utica Zoo. 

Registration is required. Tickets are $30 per 
person. There is no charge for participating via 
Zoom but donations are accepted. Sponsorships 
are also available. 

Visit the Service Above Self Safari web page to 
register, donate or for Sponsorship information. 

This Week’s Program 
Submitted by Travis Rabbers, Programs Chair 
 

 
Babe's at Harbor Point is located at 80 N. Genesee St., Utica, NY. In spring 2019, 
Babe's celebrated a ribbon-cutting ceremony after renovation and reopening with an 
updated menu. The restaurant also features outdoor seating including heated bubble 
seating for cold weather and complying with social distancing protocols. 

THURSDAY | May 27 
After Hours at 5 p.m. 

mailto:news@uticarotaryclub.org
https://uticarotary.org/page/service-above-self-safari
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Quiet Givers Award 
nominations being accepted 

Arterial cleaned up in time for 
Memorial Day weekend traffic 

Even the birds want in on 
Rotary action… 

  e

The Quiet Givers Award committee is accepting 
nominations.  Those nominated should be people 
who have been active in our programs and have 
not yet been elected to high office in the club. 
These awards have been presented since 2004.  

The Quiet Givers Award will be presented in late 
June. Nominations can be emailed to Roger 
Breslow. 

The May District Newsletter is here!  

Click below to read:  
 

District 7150 May Newsletter 

Members from three Area 2 and 3 Rotary clubs 
spent this past Saturday morning cleaning up the 
east side of Route 12 (arterial) between Court 
Street and Burrstone Road for our biannual Adopt-
a-Highway Cleanup. Huge thanks to the following 
volunteers:  

• Utica Rotary: Stephen Turnbull, James 
Turnbull, Travis Rabbers, Jerry Kraus, Ken 
Williams, Stew Williams  

• Guest of Utica Rotary: Brett Shippe  
• Sauquoit Rotary: PDG Randy Wilson  
• North Utica-Whitestown Rotary: Steve 

Long 

Calendar of Events 
5/27 Weekly Meeting | THURSDAY 5 p.m.  
 After Hours at Babe’s at Harbor Point 
 

Rotary Club of Utica Dave Jones sent in pictures 
taken in Balston Spa, NY on a public walking path. 

mailto:breslock@roadrunner.com
mailto:breslock@roadrunner.com
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050143/en-ca/files/homepage/may-2021-district-newsletter/May-2021-District-Newsletter.pdf

	Plan to have a wild time at Service Above Self Safari event!
	Rotary This Week!
	Even the birds want in on Rotary action…
	Arterial cleaned up in time for Memorial Day weekend traffic
	Quiet Givers Award nominations being accepted

